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Ash Class have been very busy! 
It has been a busy term in Ash Class.  They have 

transformed the Quad and are now working their 

ÍÁÇÉÃ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÂÉËÅ ÔÒÁÃË ÇÁÒÄÅÎȢ  !Ó ÉÆ ÔÈÁÔ ×ÁÓÎȭÔ 

ÅÎÏÕÇÈȟ ÔÈÅÙ ÁÒÅ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÈÁÒÄ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȭÓ 

allotment.  They have planted a range of fruit and 

vegetables, and have prepared raised beds for other 

classes to use.  We are very grateful for the work 

that they have done. 

We are also grateful to Jacs who have donated a 

range of tools and supplies for our gardening, and to 

Twin Locks Garden Centre, Morrisons and Tesco who 

have all been very generous 

PS ɀ Ash Class are entering the Quad into Skipton in 

Bloom 

  

 

Rowan Class 
Rowan have also been working hard.  Their Easter 

Enterprise project resulted in a successful sale in school.  

They have also been preparing for moving on by visiting 

Shipley College. 

 

Sensory Circuits 

  

 

 

Pine and Apple always 

enjoy sensory circuits 



  

School Dinner Menu 
The full term can be found on the website 

 

 

Diary for Summer Term 

Mon 8th ɀ Fri 12th May ɀ Keswick Residential/Activity 

Week in School 

Literacy Workshop for Parents 

May 16th - Dentist Workshops 

Literacy Workshop for Parents 

Thursday 25th May ɀ School Closes 

Friday 26th May ɀ Training Day 

Monday 5th June ɀ School Re-opens 

From 8th May ɀ Thursday Sailing Sessions for groups 

at Yeadon Tarn 

Fri 9th June ɀ Kids Out Day to Blackpool Pleasure 

Beach 

Wed 14th June ɀ Kids Out Day to Blackpool Sealife 

Centre 

Tuesday 25th July ɀ School Closes 

 

 

Polite Reminder 

Please remember to contact school 

as early as possible if your child is not 

going to be in due to illness or other 

unforeseen circumstances.  This 

greatly aids our safeguarding 

procedures.  Thank you 

Website  
Our website is currently being redesigned, but it will be 

up and running again as soon as possible.   

0ÒÅÐÁÒÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓȣȢȢ 
Some of our pupils are preparing an 

enterprise project.  Can you help?  

They need terracotta plant pots in all 

sizes and outdoor paint.  Do you have 

any that you no longer use and could 

donate to this project?  We would be 

very grateful to receive them 

 
Work Experience 
William in Ash is making  

a splash at his work 

experience placement at 

GT Car Wash!  We are  

grateful to Gary Teasdale 

for providing this.   



  

  

 

 

Hive Champions 
Green Hive were the first to become Hive Champions.  They chose their own 

prize.  They decided to have a picnic, and I was lucky to be invited along.  They 

also suggested a trophy, which could be passed on to the next Champions.  It 

currently has Green ribbonsȣwhat colour ribbons will be next? 

Get Cycling! 
We are all enjoying the bikes that 

come into school each week from 

Get Cycling.  It makes cycling 

accessible for everyone and 

makes Thursday afternoon great 

fun! 

 

 

 

Oak Class 
It has been a very busy time in Oak Class.  

They have been testing and baking scones 

on a Friday morning, and they have started 

to work on their raised bed at the allotment.   
 

  

  

Apple Class 
Number work in the sunshine!  A reward 

for working hard in numeracy this 

morning 

 



 

  

Bush Craft  

Cycling  

Ghyll Scrambling 

Horse Riding 

Climbing 

Swimming 

Walking 

Sailing 

Games  

Disco 

Archeryȣ.. 

Thank you to Mr Webb, 

Miss Starkey, Mrs Holme, 

Mrs Marchini, Mags, 

Christine, Jane, Denise, 

Dave and Helen ɀ it 

wouldnȭt have happened 

without you!  

 


